

1120 Raintree Circle #280, Allen, Texas 75013 | P: 972.635.3469 F: 833.973.4007

August 30, 2025

## Dear Patient:

This letter is to notify you that as of September 30, 2025, Dr. Rashmi Bolinjkar will no longer be practicing at Diana Health. We are deeply grateful for Dr. Bolinjkar's dedication to our patients and our community and we recognize the close relationships she built with many of her patients.

We are committed to continuing to provide you with the most comprehensive and compassionate women's health care, even with Dr. Bolinjkar's exit. You have a right to choose your healthcare provider and we support whatever decision you choose to make, however, we would be thrilled to continue caring for you. Our distinguished team of providers and ancillary staff are available to you for the continuation of your care with Diana Health. If you would like to make an appointment with one of our other providers listed below, please contact our office at (972) 635-3469. The following providers are accepting new patients at this time:

- Jaswinder Mini Chadda, DO, OB-GYN
- Brian Welsh, MD, OB-GYN
- Samantha Eubanks, DNP, APRN-CNM
- Nicole Sherman, WHNP-BC
- Mary Loya, MSN-BC, WHNP
- Amber Castleberry, CNM
- Sruti Vyas, DNP, CNM, WHNP-BC
- Comfort Mudoh, CNM
- Camille Prand, CNM
- Rebekah Randall, CNM

If you need support in transferring your care and completing a medical records release form, please contact our office. Upon receipt of the written authorization, a copy of your medical record will be sent to your new provider.

If you have any questions or need further assistance during this transition, please feel free to contact our office. As always, we are honored that you have chosen us to provide your care and we are here to support you through this transition.

Sincerely,

Jaswinder Mini Chadda, DO, FACOG

Medical Director